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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401

1630 Chestnut Street Tower II

July 2, 1985

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II C_

Attn: Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Dear Dr. Grace:

WATTS BAR NUCLEAR PLANT - STEAM GENERATOR LEVEL SETPOINTS AND ALLOWAJLE VALUES

In the NRC inspection report 50-390/85-32 a discrepancy was noted concerning
Watts Bar Surveillance Instruction (SI) 3.1.18, Steam Generator Level-Channel
Calibration. TVA agreed to get Westinghouse to resolve the discrepancy between
the Watts Bar technical specification and the Watts Bar Statistical Setpoint
Report concerning the setpoint and allowable value for steam generator level.
In its letter to TVA dated April 23, 1985, Westinghouse stated that item 13 of
Table 2.2-1 in Rev. 0 or Rev. 1 of the Setpoint study should read ".

between 0 and 35% load . . ." as opposed to ".. . between 0 and 30% load
. .. t" This confirms that the Watts Bar technical specifications are correct.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with R. H. Shell at
FTS 858-2688.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

W. Hufham, Manager
Licensing and Risk Protection

cc: Mr. James Taylor, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. E. A. Novotnak, Project Manager
TVA Projects
Westinghouse Electric Corporation
P.O. Box 355
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230
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